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1. In association with NSS “World Population Day” was celebrated on 13th  July 2015, by thought 

provoking lecture given by Dr.D.Leslin, Associate Professor & Head, Department of History, 

Sacred Heart College(Autonomous), Tirupattur. 
 

2. During the day of I-Year inception on 3rd  August 2015, our college I-Year B.E students planted 

the 200 different varieties of saplings. 
 

3. On 21st  September 2015 all the I-Year MBA & II-Year MCA students planted 155 saplings in 

the college premises. 
 

4. To the mark of “Role of Students in the Environment” held on 9th  October 2015 by the lecture 

of our former Secretary & Join Secretary of our Environmental Club namely Ms.V.Zoya Afshan 

and Ms.K.Zuzhath Parveen. All the I-Year B.E students were attended. 
 

5. Plantation of 19 no. of fruitful saplings were done by our I-Year ME(ECE) & ME(CSE) 

students on 15th  October 2015 in our campus. 
 
6. To inculcate the importance of Eco-friendliness, a guest lecture was organized on the topic of 

“Save our Mother Earth” by the eminent scholar Dr.Geetha Kannappan, Associate Professor & 

Head,  PG  &  Research  Department  of  Chemistry,  Muthurangam  Government  Arts  College, 

Vellore on 25th  February 2016. 
 

7. To impart the alarming situation of climatic conditions, we have organized a special lecture on 

the topic of “Climate Change” by Dr.V.Prabha, Assistant Professor & Head, Department of Bio- 

Chemistry, D.K.M.College for Women, Vellore on 22nd April 2016. 
 

8. To realize the prevailing trend in environment, some visible placards were erected in our 

campus on 25th  May 2016. 
 

9. To commemorate the “World Environmental Day” falls on 5th   June 2016, we have created 

awareness by displaying posters with the caption of “Join the race to make the world a better 

place”. This was accomplished on 4th  June 2016 some what earlier. 
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